
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF ELECTION  
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that a General Municipal Election will be held in the City of 
Cupertino on Tuesday, November 6, 2018, for three full-term seats on the City Council.  The polls 
will be open between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m.  
 
Incumbents Barry Chang, Darcy Paul, and Savita Vaidhyanathan currently occupy those 
seats.  Barry Chang is not eligible for re-election because of term limits. If no one, or only one 
person, is nominated for an elective office, appointment to the elective office may be made as 
prescribed by Section 10229, Elections Code of the State of California. 

   
Individuals interested in running for office may obtain nomination papers from the Cupertino City 
Clerk’s Office, 10300 Torre Ave., from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Mondays through Thursdays and 
7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on Fridays. The nomination period is July 16 to August 10. Candidates must 
be registered voters within the corporate limits of the City of Cupertino.   
 
If an incumbent fails to file Nomination Papers for his or her office by August 10 at 4:30 p.m., the 
nomination period will be extended by five days to August 15 at 5:30 p.m. During this time, any 
eligible candidate except the incumbent(s) may file Nomination Papers during regular business 
hours as noted above. Candidates would also have the opportunity to withdraw Nomination Papers 
during the extension. 
  
Contact the City Clerk’s Office at (408) 777-3223 for more information, or to make an appointment 
to receive nomination papers. 
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City of Cupertino 
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